








March 2010: Issue 1

A Message from Val

Dear Friends & Neighbors,

I am a proud westside resident and this revitalization effort is important to me.
I live here, I work here and I volunteer here. I have seen a lot of change over
the years and I want you to know that this effort is honest and genuine. With
local residents leading the way, there is meaningful change happening on
the Westside of town.

But it can’t succeed without your help and support. Our neighborhood is full
of wonderful resources. Individuals with talents and time to volunteer,
families that have been here forever, and businesses and organizations that
make our community function. If we can all do what we can to help each other and our neighborhood, imagine
what we can achieve!

Only a few of our projects are highlighted in this newsletter ... there is much, much more! Stay connected to
the good news by getting on our email list and receiving the WestWord, becoming our friend on Facebook, or
stopping by our office at Allin and Washington Streets.

Your involvement with the WBRP gives hope and creates change. Ready to help?

“"olunteer! Not only do you help a worthy cause, you get to know your neighbors. Giving your time makes
our community a better place to live. If you need volunteers, post a flyer at the WBRP office. If you have time
and talents to offer, give us a call and we will try to connect you to a meaningful opportunity.

Donate! We are conducting a fundraiser right now to support our office and our programs. Contributions of
any amount are truly appreciated. Invest in where you live and make a donation today. Just stop by the office
Monday — Friday from 10am — 3pm or mail in a check made out to the WBRP.

Support! Tell a friend or a neighbor about something you learned in this newsletter. Let people know you care
about your community. The Westside has a lot to be proud of and we are taking charge of our future.

I hope to see you all at the ribbon cutting on Saturday at 10:30am. Or stop by the garden sometime and say
hello!

Valerie Dumser
WBRP Board President

West Bloomington Revitalization Project
To subscribe or contribute to West Word email westbloomington(@gmail.com or call 309-829.1200




Attachments

1. American Planning Association: Strategic Plan Award Announcement
2. West Side Community Gardens Beautification Award Announcement
3. Saturdays at the Garden Grant

4. 100 Fun Things Handout

5. City of Bloomington Police Patrol Area Map

6. City of Bloomington “Offenses by Patrol Area for August 2010”

7. Direct Mail Campaign Letter

8. West Word, 1* Issue
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